KIDS GIVIND BACK

The next generation of generosity

16' August 2023

To whom this may concern,

| write to acknowledge the wonderful young student, Veer Tangri who has
participated in community school holiday programs in 2023 with Kids Giving Back.

Veer’s dedication to helping others during tough times truly illustrates the generous
nature of our younger generations, and their desire to be part of changing their
community, and the world, for good.

Veer is among close to 1 400 young people who produced over 8 500 hot meals, cold
meals, fruit kebabs, breakfast boxes, snack packs and care packs which all included
empathetic, positive messages on each item. These were then distributed to 15
charities around Sydney.

Embracing the concept of contributing back into community, the programs assist
students acquire empathy, experience altruism and achieve a sense of belonging.

It’s important to empower and enable kids to make a real and tangible difference in
our local communities and be part of the next generation of generosity.
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At Kids Giving Back we acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land,
the Gadigal people of the Eora nation on whose land we live and work.




